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Knowing which products to use 
can be overwhelming... there are 
SO many options! Sarah Johnson, 

Pelvic Floor Physical Therapist, 
shares some of our favorite 

products for women’s health! 

Please help us collect supplies to 
ensure students in our community 

have the necessary items for a 
 successful school year! ✏  

Donations can be dropped off at 
any of our 24 clinics until Friday, 
August 1st 💙 NEW or UNUSED 

ITEMS ONLY

Help Us Make A Difference...

All clinics will be closed Friday, 
July 4 for Independence Day

New to physical therapy? Matt 
McPherson, MSPT breaks down 
what you can look forward to at 
Hulst Jepsen Physical Therapy! 

Josh Sutton, DPT joined our 
Standale clinic in June. He 

obtained a Bachelor of Science in 
Exercise Science from Northern 

Michigan University in 2022, then 
continued his education at Central 

Michigan University, where he 
earned his Doctorate of Physical 

Therapy in 2025. In his spare 
time, Josh enjoys spending time 

camping with family, friends, and 
my dog, Finnley. He enjoys hiking, 

fishing, and sports, and has a 
strong connection to his faith.

Isaac Weir, DPT joined our 
Kentwood and Jenison clinics 
in June. He graduated with a 

Bachelor of Science in Allied Health 
Sciences from Grand Valley State 

University in 2021, then continued 
his education at Central Michigan 

University, where he earned his 
Doctorate of Physical Therapy 

in 2025. In his spare time, Isaac 
enjoys hunting and fishing.
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